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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

As a former Idaho fishing guide and a user of the South Fork river corridor, I'm writing to strongly oppose any

mine development and encourage further protection of this amazing natural resource. New development on the

South Fork will be a detriment to forest health, anadramous fish runs, and recreational user groups. A few jobs

isn't worth compromising such a unique place. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Nicholas Matisse


